
Submission to the Federal Senate Committee 27 March 13

Ref: Sex Discrimination Amendment (Sexual Orientation, Gender Identity and Intersex Status) Bill 
2013 

Dear Committee

1. This Bill adds discrimination attributes of sexual orientation, gender identity and 
intersex as “protected grounds.” I agree with the view proposed by Family Voice 
Australia that “Passing such a bill would further cement same-sex rights and could be 
used as a lever to destabilise marriage laws.” 

2. Furthermore it will normalise a growing problem in our culture, giving unwarranted 
freedoms to people whose sexual orientation is not natural. The link between the 
incidence of aids and same sex orientation has already been established. (If you will do 
your homework, you will be alerted to this fact). By passing this Bill you will be releasing 
the brakes and increasing this incidence. You will also be aiding the increase of same sex 
orientation in Australia by making it easy for young people to get drawn into this 
lifestyle of sodomy.

Please DO NOT PASS THIS BILL IF YOU HAVE A CONSCIENCE!

Respectfully submitted

Ian Nott (counselling therapist)


